
From: 	 Gaston, Molly (SMO) 
To: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG); Burton, Faith (SMO); Colborn, Paul P (SMO) 
Sent: 	 4/25/2011 7:21:44 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: Revised draft response to Issa incoming re preservation 
Attachments: 	 April 5 Preservation Directive.docx; April 13 Preservation Directive.docx; March 28 Preservation 

Directive .docx 

The preservation directive that ATF issued on April 13, 2011-- the one specifically issued in reference to HOGR's 
review--does not mention Fast and Furious. If you don't think that tall records and evidence, relating in any way to 
Project Gunrunner + encompasses F&F, then there has been no directive to preserve documents from Fast and 
Furious between July and October of 2009. 

I'm attaching the three preservation directives for your reference. 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2011 2:54 PM 
To: Burton, Faith (SMO); Colborn, Paul P (SMO) 
Cc: Gaston, Molly (SMO) 
Subject: RE: Revised draft response to Issa incoming re preservation 

1— 	 DP 	 planks. 

Matt 

From: Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2011 2:47 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG); Colborn, Paul P (SMO) 
Cc: Gaston, Molly (SMO) 
Subject: Revised draft response to Issa incoming re preservation 

<< File: issa preservation response 425.docx >> 
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